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April 15, 2014 
 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Stuart Siegfried 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re:  REN Case # 13-0255-EL-REN, Archbold Area Local Schools 
 
Dear Mr. Siegfried, 
 
Due to an unexpected cost, Archbold Area Local Schools has decided to file an application with GATS 
instead of MRETS as originally listed in the Application.  This is a written notice for the case record to 
show this change. 
 
We have been in contact with GATS concerning the change in attribute tracking systems and RECs that 
have been created prior to this change in the certificate.  It is our understanding they will honor the 
previous RECs based on the date of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s original Certification 
Date. 
 
Please reflect this change and issue a revised certificate for our records. 
 
Should you have any additional questions or needs, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this issue. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Krystal Naylor 
Business Manager 
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